
 

 

 

Reading events: 
Over the next year, parents and carers will have the opportunity to attend reading related events 
which will be taking place in school.  

In Spring 2, all classes will have a chance to visit Eccleshill library and register for a free library 
card if they haven’t already got one! Look out for the dates for these visits.  Parents 
and carers will be able to accompany their children to the library.   

 

Here are some of the books we will be enjoying this term. Have a look at our school website for 
some other information about reading at Grove House! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a look at the recommended reading lists for your child’s year group!  

https://www.booksfortopics.com/   

 Spring 1 Spring 2  

Reception    

Year 1    

Year 2   

 

 

 

 

Year 1 and 2  
recommendation! 

EYFS 
recommendation! 
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